
 

                                 
 

Sevenoaks Branch invite you to their Street Party to              
commemorate the end of World War I.  
 

The party will be at the Sevenoaks Community 
Centre, Otford Road, Sevenoaks, TN14 5DN on 
Thursday 8th November 2018 at 8pm. 
 
Doors open at 7.15 pm.  Non 

Members are asked to make a donation and 
bring a small plate of food.                                                   
 
Refreshments will be served – both wartime and 21st 
century!   We will also have a craft stall and a raffle. 
        

 
         
Our speaker is Phil Raymond who will give us a 
lighthearted talk titled ‘Bless ‘em All’ about life in 
1918.   
 
Open to all members and family and friends of 
the North West Kent Family History Society.  

 

                                        


